
 
 

 

King Edwin Primary School 
 

Head Teacher Mr Callaghan-Wetton 

Fourth Avenue, Edwinstowe, Notts, NG21 9NS 

Tel: (01623) 822111 Fax: (01623) 825707 

E Mail: office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 

Website: www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
Friday 10th February 2023 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 2nd March 2023 and we would like to invite you to join 
us in helping your child to make the most of this special occasion; whilst we also consider the cost 
of living crisis. There will be many activities taking place during the school day as well as things 
to create and celebrate at home. Children can participate in either of the activities below. Please 
note that there is no expectation to complete all activities. The key aim of the day is to continue 
to drive our reading for pleasure culture across our community.  

The Wooden Spoon Challenge  
Children are invited to get creative by transforming a                  
wooden spoon into their favourite book character! This could be a             
great activity to complete over half term.  

Book Characters Galore 
Children are invited to dress as their favourite book character.                   
Please do not go to great expense. Homemade costumes are often the best. 

Book Fair 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be in school all week- 27th Feb-3rd March! Your child will receive a 
£1 book voucher to spend at the book fair.  

Parents read to children 
We would love it if you could read with your child throughout the week. This could be during 
Early Bird Reading or at home. Please allow your child to fill in their reading diaries to say 
they have heard you read.  

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Lynn  

Deputy Head and English Lead 
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